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Bratislava, December 2024 '

Dear clients, :

as we approach the end of 2024, ’ e —
we take this opportunity to reflect and ’

look ahead. We sincerely thank you
for your trust and collaboration. It is an honour
to be your partner on the journey toward stability and success.

The year 2025 brings significant legislative changes in Slovakia. These changes
present challenges not only for our clients but also for us as experts in accounting
and taxation. We have been preparing diligently for these developments and are
committed to actively supporting you in their implementation, ensuring that you
navigate them with confidence and minimal disruption.

Our gratitude extends not only to you, our clients but also to our dedicated
employees, whose expertise and commitment guarantee that our services remain
of the highest quality. Your satisfaction and success are our greatest motivations.

We wish you a peaceful and joyful holiday season spent with your loved ones. May
the New Year 2025 bring you health, happiness, and success, both personally and
professionally.

We look forward to continuing our collaboration in the coming year!

Yours sincerely,

Your AUDITOR team

Ing. Jana Sadlonova Mag. Georg Stoger

PRAHA + PELHRIMOV + BRNO + BRATISLAVA « WIEN « HORN

An independent member of UHY International, an association of independent accounting and consulting firms



